
Call for Nominations: Dr. John Readling Award
Do you know someone affiliated with The Arc of Oswego County 
or our sister agency, Oswego Industries, who has made significant 
contributions to personally enhance the lives of people with 
intellectual and/or developmental disabilities? 

We’d love to hear about their accomplishments! Nominate them for 
the Dr. John Readling Award and tell us why they deserve this honor. 

Nominees must have a current or past affiliation with The Arc of 
Oswego County or Oswego Industries. You must be a member of The 
Arc of Oswego County to make a nomination.

Nominations are due by Thursday, July 29, 2021.

Forms are available online at arcofoswegocounty.org.

Mail completed forms to:
The Arc of Oswego County
Dr. John Readling Award
7 Morrill Place
Fulton NY, 13069

Or email to Bekkah Frisch at rfrisch@oswegoind.org.

Nominations will only be accepted from current members of The Arc of 
Oswego County. 

Be sure to sign up or renew for just $10 so you make your nomination! 

The award will be presented at our annual Membership Picnic, scheduled for Friday, August 27, 
2021. Join us for the ceremony, food, and good times with Flame the Band performing in concert!

*Note: Picnic details are subject to change as needed due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic.

Find out who won at the annual The Arc Meeting in Breitbeck Park!


